
02042021 In-Person Meetings Plan 

* CDC COVID-19 screening form can be updated to reflect City of Dillingham and/or other changes as needed. 

 

There will be two ways to attend City Council meetings. 1) Zoom webinar; citizens can listen via 
Zoom by using the information provided on the meeting agenda, 2) in person at city hall, with 
limited seating. 

Meeting comments to council: 
Zoom must be used if you wish to provide testimony remotely. In person testimony will be taken 
in the usual manner. Written testimony continues to be an easy way to provide testimony at City 
Council meetings. Submit your comments to communitysuggestions@dillinghamak.us.  Your 
comments will be read into the record at the meeting.  The three-minute time limit for in-person 
testimony also applies to written and zoom testimony. 

In-Person Meeting Attendance: 
Attendance at City Council meetings will adhere to all social distancing measures in place. All 

attendees will complete a CDC COVID-19 screening* and are required to wear a mask or face 

covering.  Masks will be available to anyone who does not have one. 

Public seating in Council Chambers has been arranged to accomplish social 

distancing.  Seating capacity is limited and will be available on a first come, first serve 

basis.  No more than 18 people will be allowed in City Council Chambers at the same time 

(including elected officials and staff).  Capacity is based on ensuring all attendees can maintain 

social distancing within the limited space.  The public may access City Hall 30 minutes prior to 

the start of a Council meeting. When capacity is reached no additional people will be allowed in 

the facility. 

Can I Attend In-Person: 
Individuals subject to quarantine due to recent travel may not attend City public meetings in 
person.  Any individual exhibiting symptoms of the COVID-19 virus, OR who has tested positive 
for the COVID-19 virus and is not considered fully recovered by their healthcare provider, OR who 
has had a known exposure to a person who has tested positive for the COVID-19 virus may not 
attend a City public meeting in person.  

Cleaning / Sanitizing: 
Cleaning supplies will be provided at each council seat. Each council member will sanitize their 

area after the meeting.  Audience chairs will be sanitized after each meeting.  
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